
 

 
 
 
7 February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 

Happy 93rd Birthday Clayfield College 
 

This Friday, 9 February, we will celebrate our College’s 93rd birthday. This is an internal 
College event for students and staff only, Old Collegians and invited guests. There is an 
altered timetable for some year levels and Morning Tea and Lunch provided for all 
students. Please find below some information to assist with your organisation for the 
day in terms of food and uniform for your child. 
 
Year Level Uniform Food 
PP, Prep, 
Year 1 and 2 

Regular Friday Week A Uniform Morning Tea -Vanilla 
Sponge Cake 
Lunch – Sausage Sizzle 
and Iceblock 
Please feel free to send in 
regular Lunch/MT. 
** 
*** 

Years 3-12 All students must come to school in their 
formal, summer uniform (blazers not 
required) for an Assembly in the morning. 
Please see Uniform Policy here, which all 
students are expected to follow. Please 
bring Sports Uniform to change into for the 
Games Carnival later in the day and a hat is 
essential. If you have misplaced your 
school hat, please bring another for this 
day. 
Students are permitted to leave school in 
their Sports Uniform. 

Morning Tea – Vanilla 
Sponge Cake 
Lunch – Sausage Sizzle 
and Iceblock 
Please feel free to send in 
regular Lunch/MT. 
** 
*** 

 

** Crocs Café will be open and available, with Flexischools still operating should you 
wish to order extra food. 
*** Gluten and Dairy Free Options will be available. 
 
The Games Carnival will involve a rotation of stations with old-fashioned games such as 
Egg and Spoon and Sack races, Tug of War and Hoola-Hoop competitions.  
 
We are expecting warm temperatures on Friday and therefore every student needs 
their water bottle and hat. Please be vigilant with sunscreen before leaving home and 
staff will remind students to apply extra sunscreen throughout the day. In line with our 
No Hat, No Play Sun Safe Policy, students who do not bring a hat, will not be permitted 
to take part in the Games Carnival. 
 
We are looking forward to a wonderful celebration. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 
Mrs Audrey Fellowes 
Deputy Principal-Head of Primary 

https://www.clayfield.qld.edu.au/the-essentials/college-shop-tuckshop

